
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Goldman: 

I am writing this letter to express my sincere gratitude and appreciation for your generous 

support and assistance in furnishing the house for our Positive Rental History Program. 

This program is designed to help OneHeart graduates who have made significant progress 

in transforming their lives begin building a positive rental history to make them more 

competitive in the rental market upon transitioning to the community. We were in need of 

furniture for the house, and we reached out to you because of great business dealings with you in 

the past. We were pleasantly surprised and touched by your offer to both curate durable furniture 

solutions for the house, but also take care of the balance of the furniture costs and shipping.  

Thanks to you, we were able to furnish the house with high-quality, durable, and stylish furniture 

that made the house feel like a home. We are truly grateful for your generosity and kindness. 

You will undoubtedly make a huge difference in the success of our program.  

I would highly recommend Ecologic Furniture to anyone who is looking for a valued furniture 

solution partner and we will definitely be working with them for future program needs.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Charity Doyle, OneHeart CEO 

 


